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“O’Gorman High School - Home of the Knights” Launches Web Site

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board and O’Gorman High School are
pleased to announce the launch of a new area on our web site, for the O’Gorman High
School basketball teams and the tournaments being hosted at the school this year.
The need for this new web page arose when the school decided to host a province-
wide basketball tournament, the OFSAA Girl’s “A” Championships. Congratulations
and thanks go to O’Gorman High teacher and basketball coach Jennifer Romanowski,
for a job well done.

Said Miss Romanowski: “One of the requirements of hosting an OFSAA Championship
is to create a web site that provides coaches with essential information. Louis Clausi
(convenor) approached me and asked if | would be willing to take on this aspect of the
tournament planning. As a basketball coach, | decided to take it one step further and
create a web site devoted to the entire basketball program at the school.”

Miss Romanowski continued: “Although it is still in the early stages, | am planning to
include team photos, season highlights and additional information about the Knights.
Currently, | have posted information about the Sister Fay tournament hosted by
O'Gorman High School, in addition to completing a fully detailed OFSAA Girls "A"
Championship site. The OFSAA championship site includes all kinds of information
about the tournament, including an outline of the tournament draw. As teams qualify to
compete, their statistics will be added to the site. During the tournament, results will
be posted continuously so fans at home can chart the progress of their team.”

You can see the O’Gorman High Knights web site, and track their progress through the
tournament this week by visiting them online at www.ncdsb.on.ca/ohsknights.
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